
 Friday, September 8, 2023 

 Dear Students and Families: 

 Our school, Spring Trail Elementary, is sponsoring our annual Walk-a-thon on 
 Friday, September 22nd! With a goal to foster a strong sense of community both 
 within our school and externally, our PTO will be providing each grade level with supplies 
 to decorate a flag of their own design, and encourage class representa�ves to carry their flags 
 during the walk to showcase their school pride!  This year our students will take a short bus ride over 
 to Bartle� High School and walk around their track! 

 Please know that all students will s�ll par�cipate & receive an event  t-shirt regardless of whether they are able to collect pledges/dona�ons! 

 The students will be raising money to help fund our PTO Board's Projects, which in turn benefit all of the students and staff.  We are asking for your 
 help in raising money for this wonderful event!  We will have prizes for those students who raise money! 

 (Please note that all prize colors and designs will be chosen for the student winners and might look different than what is pictured) 

 Amount  Raised  :  Prize  : 
 Level 1:  $5 - $25.99:  Paw Print S�cker, Paw Print  Eraser and Spring Trail Pencil 

 Level 2:  $26 - $60.99:  Level 1 Prizes + Level 2 Prizes  + Paw Print Drawstring Bag 

 Level 3:  $61 - $99.99:  Level 1 Prizes + Level 2 Prizes  + Paw Print Shoe Laces + 
 Pop-It Keychain (Student’s First Ini�al) 

 Level 4:  $100+:  Level 1 Prizes + Level 2 Prizes +  Level 3 Prizes + Cooling Towel 

 Top 10 collectors:  Prizes from Tier 1, 2, 3 and 4  as well as:  Stadium Approved Clear Sling Bag 

 Top 2 collectors:  Prizes from Tier 1, 2, 3 and 4  + Stadium Approved Clear Sling Bag + 
 Sloomoo Ins�tute General Admission Pass (Slime and Sensory Play Experience) + Dick Ponds Gi� Card 

 We ask that you use the a�ached Pledge / Dona�on sheet to raise money!  Please turn in your pledge / dona�on form and payment (cash, checks 
 made payable to Spring Trail Elementary PTO, or make a Zelle payment to  treasurer@springtrailpto.org  ) by:  Monday, September 25, 2023.  These 
 can be turned in at the front office in the PTO mailbox. 

 Are you looking to help volunteer at the event?  If so, please sign up at:  h�ps://�nyurl.com/ST-Walkathon-2023  !  Thanks! 

 Thank you so much for your support! 
 Spring Trail Elementary PTO 

 Spring Trail Elementary PTO  ∙  1384 Spring Valley Dr, Carol Stream, IL 60188 
 Phone:  (630) 213-6230 

 Website:  h�ps://springtrailpto.org/ 
 E-mail:  board@springtrailpto.org 

 Facebook:  h�ps://www.facebook.com/CarolStreamTigers 
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